NEW SOUTH WALES

JEWISH
BOARD OF
DEPUTIES

Invitation to lunch with
Rabbi Bob Kaplan

Rabbi Bob Kaplan is the founding Director of The Center for Cormmunity Leadership the Intergroup and Community building division of the Jewish Community Relations Council of New York. He advises
government and NGOs across New York on inter-group relations, coalition and capacity building, conflict resolution, leadership development and mentoring, interracial/inter-religious relationships and
combating hate crimes. Rabbi Kaplan founded and directs the We Are All New York comnmunity leadership program, YouthBridge-NY, a teen diversity Fellowship, the Haitian Leadership Fellowship and many
similar programs. He presented to President Clinton’'s White House Conference on Race and served as the coalition consultant to the Black/Jewish Congressional Coalition in Washington DC. As a member of
the clergy, He serves as a Clergy Liaison to the Chief of the Department of the NYPD and was a grief counselor for the American Red Cross working with relief workers at Ground Zero after 9/11.. Rabbi Kaplan
has for the past four years presented at the Doha International Center for Interfaith Dialogue.

Rabbi Kaplan will speak about "keeping the faith in interfaith work
in the age of Trump".

Thursday 23 August 12.30pm-2pm

Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu, Level 9, 225 George Street, CBD

RSVP: ydele@nswjbd.com




